
Eagle News
Happy Friday! I hope this message finds you well and ready for a wonderful
weekend.

I want to express my gratitude to our outstanding students and dedicated
teachers for making our first full week back from Thanksgiving Break great. This
week, we had the privilege of hosting visitors from our school board and district
office on Wednesday. Our students and teachers did an outstanding job
showcasing what makes Anderson Island Elementary a unique and exceptional
place to work and learn.

Your enthusiasm, creativity, and hard work were evident in our classrooms.
Moments like these remind us of the strong sense of community and pride we have
here at AIE. I love being a part of that.

As we head into the weekend, I encourage each of you to take some time to rest,
enjoy the outdoors, and, of course, remember to indulge in a good book. Reading
is a fantastic way to relax and expand our minds.

I wish you all a fantastic weekend filled with joy, relaxation, and perhaps a bit of
adventure. I look forward to seeing everyone back at school next week for more
exciting learning experiences.

Take care and see you next week!

Mr. Miller
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